From:

Kellie Milos

To:

Heather James

Subject:

Consideration of Munc land use Rodney

Date:

Thursday, April 16, 2020 2:53:19 PM

Attachments: IMG 0465.jpg

Good Morning, I am requesting permission to maintain the strip of property (right of way Sandford St) that is East of mine at 184 Victoria St. I am looking to create some pollinator gardens and berry producing shrubs and small trees. Attached is a very bad graph of a quick layout. I would like to stay further back of the property so no bees are too close to the houses and the monarch butterflies have a peaceful section. If this request is approved I was going to contact the Horticultural Group and seek their expertise on plants and positioning, also I am contacting Pollinators Ontario to seek their knowledge as well. I have lived here for 18 years and would love to see the unused property go to helping wildlife and providing tranquility of view. I have attached a picture from last year when I left a thistle to grow on my fence, look at what they attract, I only wish to provide more. I look forward to discussing this plan

20200416 150409.pdf

Thank you for your consideration and please excuse my ignorance of language or drawing, I have never before approached a council.

Kellie Milos